
Allen, Meredith 

5/1/2014 6:08:50 PM
O'Donnell, Arthur J. (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Emergency Exercise Invitation 

Arthur,

Great. I will send you more information prior to the exercise.

Thanks,
Meredith

On May 1, 2014, at 4:51 PM, "O'Donnell, Arthur J." <Arthur.O'Donnell@,epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Meredith,

I think Judith was going to follow up on this, but I expect to be available for at 
least May 14....not sure about 15th.

Arthur O’Donnell

Grid Planning & Reliability

Energy Division

415-703-1184

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pqe.coml 
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 2:05 PM 
To: Ikle, Judith; O'Donnell, Arthur J.; Walker, Cynthia 
Subject: PG&E Emergency Exercise Invitation

Cynthia, Judith, Arthur,

SB GT&S 0277257

mailto:Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pqe.coml


PG&E is conducting two company Emergency Exercises this year. The first 
will be on May 14 and 15 and will involve an EOC activation on Day 1 and 
activities primarily at the base camp on Day 2. Below is the information 
concerning the exercise. We are also conducting a company exercise on 
November 19 and 20.

If you or your staff would like to participate in the May exercise, please respond 
to me with the names of your designated attendees and I will send additional 
information. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Meredith

415-973-2868 (office)

415-828-5765 (cell)

Date/Time: May 14 10:00-4:30

May 15 6:00-1:00

Location: May 14 - PG&E Headquarters

May 15 - Cow Palace

Scenario: 7.0 Earthquake on Hayward Fault

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pg4.tai»M)gtlg'epPietSfiftelitacy/customer/
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